City Hall and the Water Department
will be temporarily closing today, on
September 27th, starting at 12:00 pm.

We want to assure you that there will

be no service interruptions or penailties

applied to your September bills during
this brief closure.

We wiill return to our regular
operating hours on Thursday,
September 28th.



